
 
  
 
From: Barksdale, Joy  
Sent: Saturday, September 08, 2012 7:07 AM 
To: Hashemzadeh Hossein (Hossein.Hashemzadeh@fcc.gov) 
Subject: WTVF Digital replacement translator operations 
 
  
 
Hossein, 
 
  
 
                Per our telephone conversation a few weeks ago, this is to 
notify you that digital replacement translator station WTVF has commenced 
channel 5 operations pursuant to Legal STA file number BLSTA-20120619ABV. 
 
  
 
            We really appreciate your assistance, as always. 
 
  
 
Sincerely, 
 
  
 
Joy Barksdale 
 
Covington & Burling LLP 
 
(202) 607-6752 


